From: Genna Naccache

Sent: 25 November 2022 17:01

Subject: Urgent Objection planning permission on roof of Howitt Close

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Henry

I am an apartment owner and neighbour of Howitt Close.

I strongly object to the application for the planning permission to build seven flats on the roof

of Howitt Close as it would be terribly disruptive and inconvenient, but it is not inline with the aesthetic integrity of the historic Art Deco building which should be left well alone.

Yours truly, Maria